
From: Ingrid Rooda   
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 2:51 PM 
To: Kaitlin Sheffield <ksheffield@mckinneytexas.org> 
Subject: Denial of the Involuntary, Forced Annexation of Property ID 1072029, Tract 43 in tge Jhon 
Emberson Survey, Abstract 294 ("Tract1") 
 

 

Good afternoon, Mrs. Sheffield  
 

I realize that I made an error in the spelling of your name in your address and 
therefore you did not receive the Denial request of the annexation of the above 
mentioned property.  
 

The denial at this time is based on the fact that we had two very nice contracts 
canceled because the developers could not go on with their projects if the property 

was annexed into the City. 
 

In 2019, HB 347 was passed in Texas, so why is this annexation so forced. We 
would appreciate it if the property would be left as an AG for the time being and 

zoned for a minimum of 40' lots, plus it looks that we need help with the seward 
connection of this property.  
 

Would you please be so kind as to put this denial request of the annexation of this 

property into the City's corporate limits at this time, on record. 
 
Lomidusia S.A. 
Ingrid Eelkman Rooda 
+52 5527996164 
 

 
EXTERNAL EMAIL WARNING: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, use the Phish Alert button to report the email 
as phishing.  
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